All Institutional Contractors are required to provide emergency locator information in accordance with AIDAR Clause 752.7004 as follows:

 

EMERGENCY LOCATOR INFORMATION (July 1997)
The Contractor agrees to provide the following information to the Mission Administrative Officer on or before the arrival in the host country of every contract employee or dependent:

(1) The individual’s full name, home address and telephone number.

(2) The name and number of the contract, and whether the individual is an employee or dependent.

(3) The contractor’s name, home office address, and telephone number, including any after-hours emergency number(s), and the name of the contractor’s home office staff member having administrative responsibility for the contract.

(4) The name, address and telephone number(s) of each individual’s next of kin.

(5) Any special instructions pertaining to emergency situations such as power of attorney designees or alternate contact persons.

 

Failure to comply with this clause is a violation of the terms and conditions of the contract.  You may provide this information by fax to the attention of Ms. Denise Herbol at 380-44-4625834 or by sending it to via email to dherbol@usaid.gov.  In addition, the Regional Mission strongly encourages all Americans to register with the Consular Office at the US Embassy upon arrival in the host country.  For details concerning this process, please contact American Citizen Services in Kyiv at 380-44-490-4422; in Chisinau at 373-2-408434; and in Minsk at 375-172-101283.   Non-American expatriate staff are similarly encouraged to register with their embassy.

 

To the Attention of USAID Recipients (Implementers working under Grants and Cooperative Agreements) in Ukraine, Belarus and Moldova:
 

The Regional Mission strongly encourages all Americans to register with the Consular Office at the US Embassy upon arrival in the host country.  For details concerning this process, please contact American Citizen Services in Kyiv at 380-44-490-4422; in Chisinau at 373-2-408434; and in Minsk at 375-172-101283.  Non-American expatriate staff are similarly encouraged to register with their foreign embassy.

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Bruce Gelband, Regional Contracting Officer

 

